
 

Friday 1st May 

A very happy first of May Year 1!! The weather has changed a little since 

I wrote last week and everything is growing in my garden! I am very 

pleased that my bird seed sunflowers are doing so well (I'm winning - 

mine is definitely the tallest!!) 

 

I spotted something on one of my plant pots yesterday 

afternoon.......can you see it??!!  

Have a lovely weekend everyone. 

With love from Mrs Hill x 


